
 

Dates to Remember 

APRIL 

Friday 5
th

  

Last day for Term 1. 

Shared Morning tea. 

Wheelbarrow Grand Prix. 

Early dismissal @ 2.20pm 

 

Term 2 

Tuesday  23
rd

  

Term 2 begins. 

Tuesday 24th 

ANZAC Day Ceremony at 

school 10.45am.  

All welcome 

Thursday 25
th

  

ANZAC Day.  

No students at School. 

Monday 29
th

 

MARC Van 

Please remember to  

return books. 

 

MAY 

Thursday 2
nd

 

Book Fair. 

Thursday  9
th 

School Photos. 

Monday 13
th

 

MARC Van 

Please remember to  

return books. 

Friday 17
th

 

Division Cross Country 
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Parent/Teacher Chats. 
Thank you to all those families who were able to make it to Parent/Teacher 
chats this week. It is always great to have the opportunity to talk about how  
students have settled into the new school year and discuss any other areas. Of 
course our doors are always open and we encourage all families to see us at 
anytime, and not to wait until formal evenings are organised. Ongoing  
communication between home and school is one of the key links to student  
success. 
School Council 
The AGM of School Council was held last week where our council for 2019 was 
elected. Congratulations and welcome to new councillors Jacqui Telford (Vice 
President), Karina Osgood (Secretary) and Amanda Kennedy. Thankyou to  
returning councillors Tim Palmer (President), Jodie Halton, Hayley Hardy, Kristy 
Guthrie and Kristey Ffrench. 
Drought Relief Packages. 
All families have received their voucher for Nicks in Bairnsdale to  
complete the Drought Relief Uniform Package. Please take your children into 
Nick’s at your earliest convenience to ensure the correct size for the uniform 
items. Please note there is an expiry date on the voucher. If you have not  
received the voucher, please look in your child’s schoolbag. Once collected, 
please name all new items of clothing with your children’s name. 
Goodbyes 

It is with great sadness that this week we say goodbye to Blake Vickery and 

Siena Di Clemente and their families. On behalf of the school community I 

would like to wish you both and your families the very best of luck for the future. 

We will have a shared morning tea before the Wheelbarrow Grand Prix on  

Friday to say our goodbyes. Please send along something to share. 

Leave 

I will be on Long Service Leave for the first two weeks of Term 2 to attend my 

son’s wedding in Japan. In my absence, Lyn Gamble will step into Acting  

Principal role and Stevie Gamble will take over my classroom duties. 

Wheel Barrow Grand Prix 

Looking forward to this favourite annual event. It is due to begin around 11am. 

Everyone is welcome. Hope to see you there! 

 

Enjoy the Easter Break! 

 

Kind Regards 

Sue Clague                                                         

Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

           

 

 

ANZAC Day badges and 
other merchandise is  
available to purchase at 
school. Prices vary  
Badges $2, $5, and $10 
Wrist band or Key ring $4 
Pen $5 

 



 Primary Interschool Gymkhana 
Congratulations to Tyla, Kaylah, Mia, Sienna, Tyla and Abby on the great success they had as a team 

and as individuals at last weeks’ gymkhana. We are very proud to have had you represent our school. 

This is our third Interschool Gymkhana and the first time we have fielded two teams. The girls rode 

very well with some great individual results.   

Thank you also to Nikki Kleinitz who put her hand up for Team Manager and the Ffrench family who 

supported the girls on the day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ANZAC Day Ceremony 
We will be conducting our ANZAC day ceremony at school on Wednesday 24th April commencing at 
10.45am. Everyone is welcome to join us. 
 

Cross Country Team 

Division Cross country will be on Friday 17th of May at Nagle College. The following students have 

qualified and will represent Mitchell Cluster: 

Oliver Palmer -12 boys  

Emily Morton, Tyla Sutton - 12 Girls 

James Dawes, Nate Johns - 11 Boys 

Tyla Kleinitz, Rhiarna Parisi  -11 Girls 

Cooper Mort, Jeremy Morton, James Morton - 9-10 Boys 

Siena D, Lucy Palmer, Hailey Teunissen - 9-10 Girls 

 

Get those long distance legs running over the holidays to be in shape!  

Art Photos 

           


